
 
 
 

 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  November 24, 2008 
CONTACT:  Katie Albertson, 209.385.7334  

COUNTY OFFICES CLOSE FOR THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 
MERCED – Merced County offices will be closed on Thursday, November 27, 2008 and Friday November 28, 

2008 in honor of the Thanksgiving holiday.  County offices will reopen on Monday, December 1, 2008.  

Sheriff’s Deputies and other emergency responders will be on duty throughout the holiday weekend.  Despite 

the closures, the County does not expect a disruption in any County services.   
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For more information regarding Merced County, please visit our website at www.co.merced.ca.us  
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